

YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT HELPS OUR MISSION CONTINUE

The Sisters of the Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary of New Windsor, New York, are committed to furthering the mission of our foundress, Nano Nagle. Our annual fundraising campaign supports the mission, ministries, programs and well-being of our sisters. Your continued support will help to ensure that we carry forward the mission of our foundress, Nano Nagle, now and into the future.

Dear partner in mission:

As we bring you this appeal we thank you for your past and continued support of our mission and ministry efforts. With your support we are able to continue the work of our foundress, Nano Nagle, to meet the needs of those who need us the most. We continually strive to reach out a hand to women and children adversely affected by economic, environmental and racial inequity.

While we are reaching out in partnerships to carry on our mission, we are also caring for the needs and well-being of our sisters at home. Your gift will allow us to continue caring for the sisters who have made positive impacts on your life over the years.

We thank you for your continued support, financially and spiritually. May God's blessings continue to be abundant for you and your family.

Sisters of the Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary Leadership Team Sisters Mary Catherine Redmond, Catherine Cleary, Dorothy Scesny and Laura Urbano

Mary Catherine Redmond, Catherine Cleany, Darothy Seesny, Laura Zerbano



In the spirit of our foundress Nano Nagle, Presentation sisters and associates commit ourselves to address the needs of women and children, especially as they are impacted by economic, environmental and racial inequity.

www.sistersofthepresentation.org

Return the form below with your contribution in the envelope provided.

Enclosed is my gift of	to support the Presentation mission and ministries.
In honor of	In memory of
Name	Email
Address	City, State, Zip
Phone number	
All contributions are tax deductible when made payable to Sisters of the Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary.	

If you prefer to pay via credit card, please visit www.sistersofthepresentation.org/support-us

HOW WILL MY GIFT MAKE A DIFFERENCE?

During our 2021 Chapter of Affairs we as a congregation decided to focus our efforts on addressing the needs of women and children, especially as they are impacted by economic, environmental and racial inequity. At our 2023 annual assembly we continued to explore our call to BE-ing in mission, ever deepening our personal and communal response to our Chapter commitment.



ECONOMIC WORKING COMMITTEE

Our work with economic inequality has been focused on partnering with individuals and agencies in the area who provide direct service and advocacy for women and children and their needs. We have been working with Habitat for Humanity, Care Net, Haitian Outreach, Catholic Charities, local food pantries and St. Vincent de Paul Society. Through these partnerships we are able to work in collaboration with others who share the mission to meet the needs of women and children.

ENVIRONMENTAL WORKING COMMITTEE

In addition to educating our sisters and associates about the impact we are making on the environment and the ways we can make changes for the better for God's creation, this group has been engaged in direct service. The garden at Mt. St. Joseph has been updated and work has been done to share the vegetables grown by our sisters and associates with those in need in our immediate area. We are also engaged in recycling and composting so as to improve our environment.





RACISM WORKING COMMITTEE

This group feels called to look interiorly at our own implicit biases and systemic racism that can lead to inequality for all, especially women and children. We continue to educate ourselves about racism and bias in ourselves, our area and our country. As we explore our own biases, we are ever aware of the overt role of racism as it impacts our commitment to economic and environmental inequality.

CARE OF OUR SISTERS

Your support helps to care for the ongoing medical needs and overall well-being of our retired sisters. We honor them and support their needs as they have given so much of themselves to the needs of those whom we serve over the years. They also continue to support our efforts through their prayer ministry.



WAYS TO GIVE



Your gifts help to support our sisters as they carry on the mission. Gifts also support the care of our retired sisters and honor their many years of service.



You may prefer to automatically support our sisters each month. You can choose to give any amount and can change the amount of your monthly gift at any time.



Gifts in honor or in memory of a loved one leave a lasting legacy. Many of our partners have honored a sister who has touched their life in some way through this type of gift.



Planned gifts are an organized approach to charitable giving and allow you to provide support to the Presentation sisters who have been important in your life.